TAS/CIR/2023-24/033

THE ADVENT SCHOOL 29t August 2023
CIRCULAR — HOLIDAY FOR RAKSHA BANDHAN

Dear Parents,
Greetings!

This is to inform all that the school will remain closed on Thursday, 315t August 2023 on
account of Raksha Bandhan festival for students of all classes and there will be regular classes
tomorrow (30" August 2023).

Regards,
Principal

forg sif¥rHraesTor,

THEPR!
Tt 1 giad fRar Srer § % qRar, 31 3Ered 2023 @ | FEMdt & oE &

TIT &1 ST IR & HRUT Fhol 8¢ I 3N ol (30 3@Fd 2023) I @giAT
HETT G|
UeIATS




